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3 SHELTERED HOUSING CHARGE 2008/09 (AN2-2008) 
 
The sheltered housing budget for 2008/09 shows a breakeven position based on an increase of 50p 
per week in the service charge from 7th April, 2008.  It is therefore recommended that the sheltered 
housing service charge for 2008/09 be increased by 50p to £25.50 per week for the financial year 
2008/09.  
 
On a reference to Article I of the minute of the meeting of the Housing Committee of 20th March, 
2006, it is recommended that the phasing out of sheltered housing abatements be continued in 
2008/09.  The impact in 2008/09 to tenants will be a further 50p per week. 
 


